
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Alert: Medicaid provider rate adjustment, update for Idaho 
Behavioral Health Plan 

Attention: Idaho Medicaid Information Release MA25-17  
 

Overview 
On August 22, 2025, the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare (IDHW) issued Information 
Release (IR) MA25-17. Within this IR, the IDHW identified several changes including changes to 
managed care organizations capitation rates.  
 
Magellan is actively working with the IDHW to determine the impact this has on the Idaho 
Behavioral Health Plan. We appreciate your patience and will share additional information as 
soon as it becomes available. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Magellan 
 

https://publicdocuments.dhw.idaho.gov/WebLink/DocView.aspx?id=34596&dbid=0&repo=PUBLIC-DOCUMENTS&cr=1
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